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On July 5, 2005 the Lake Eunice Township Board held their monthly meeting at the Lake Eunice Townhall.  
Chairman M Reep called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm.  All board members were present.  The minutes 
from June 7th were approved as written by a motion from L Kohler, 2nd by J Maki and it carried.  A motion 
from L Kohler, 2nd by J Maki, approved the treasurer’s report and it carried. 
 
New Business:  
E Big Cormorant Lake Rd residents, Lu Anderson and Chris Leach were present regarding a drainage issue. 
There was discussion as to solutions to the problem and it was recommended that a landscape engineer be 
contact for some recommendations for a solution. 
The possible paving of St Mary’s O’ the Lakes Rd was discussed and there will be a hearing held on July 19th to 
discuss the bid received and the amount of assessment to the parcel owners. 
A police report was received for the burning of the asphalt on Summer Haven Rd.  The cost of resealing will be 
researched and reported to the authorities for reimbursement from the charged parties. 
Randy and Janet Salzwedel on Maud Lake Rd were present for suggestions on repairing their drainage 
problem.  It was suggested that they install a swail to the lake along with some other options to help that.  
The township will be doing the items needed to keep the road from further deterioration. 
Bids were received from Renner Excavating and Driveway Services for the repair of Morton Oaks Rd.  Renner’s 
bid was the lowest so a motion was made by L Kohler and 2nd by J Maki to have Renner begin the project as 
soon as possible and it carried. The culvert on Dorff Beach Rd will also be replaced by Renner as well as ditch 
cleanup (stumps removed, etc) on Tanglewood Rd. 
A response letter was received of Dennis and Patricia Gilbertson regarding the removal of their trees in the 
right-of-way.  A letter will be sent back out to the Gilbertsons and other parties stating we will be brushing 
those ditches and any trees remaining will be removed by the twp. 
 
 
Motion by L Kohler to adjourn, 2nd by J Maki, motion carried 9:20pm. 
Minutes approved on __2nd__day of August 2005. Crystal Myers, Clerk 


